
  
CERRITOS COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY STANDARDS MEETING 
APPROVED Sept. 08, 2017 

  

PRESENT: Patrick O'Donnell Bernie Negrete 
  Mauricio Pedroza John Ella for Erik Duane 
  Michele Kingston Javier Banuelos 
  Mayra Radillo Vykki Morgan 
  Barbara Soden   
      

GUEST: Mario Azucena, Dave Mussaw  

ABSENT: Erick Rodriguez, Shawna Baskette, Terri Lopez   

1. CALL TO ORDER 

Patrick called the meeting to order at 9:07 am. 

2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

Bernie Negrete made a motion to approve the May 12th minutes and it was seconded 
by Barbara Soden.  The minutes were approved without discussion.  

3. INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY STANDARDS DISCUSSION 

Patrick O'Donnell opened the meeting by welcoming Lance Underhill of Hewlett Packard 
and Fatima Howard of GST, which gave Committee members updates and changes to 
the existing HP products.  Lance told the committee that the new 800 G4 is due out in 
early 2018.  Also, that there will be 3 sizes in the curved All-in-one, 27", 32", and 34".  Both 
Lance and Fatima continued to answer questions from the group.   

Patrick went on to discuss the new desktop standards on the HP 800 G3 Small Form 
Factor.  He explained the differences of the products and also said that we will bring the 
HP 800 G3 to the next standards meeting to show it.  Bernie made a motion to approve 
the new standard and Javier Banuelos 2nd the motion. 

Patrick asked if there were any questions or comments, and there were none.  He then 
asked if there were any items from the floor.  None were given. 

4. NEXT MEETING 

The next scheduled IT Standards meeting is November 10, 2017 at 9:00 am in SS-16.   



5. ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:58 am. 


